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This recent visit offered more than just a change of
scenery; it provided a valuable opportunity to engage
face-to-face with clients and partners as part of Lornham’s
ongoing efforts in international outreach.

From the Channel Islands to Europe and the Middle East,
our team has been actively traveling in recent months,
strengthening the relationships that are essential for high
net worth property acquisition and management.

This week has been no exception, as we've been busy with
site visits, following up on recent discussions, and
maximising the momentum generated from our travels.

If you would like to connect with Dominic regarding the
enhancement or management of your property portfolio,
please feel free to reach out at
dwertheimer@lornham.com.
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